


Official 
 
 

Page 2 of 2 

 

UKAD: OFFICIAL 

5.  Has a decision been made yet on whether the contract are being either extended 
or renewed? 

Response: No. 

6.  Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract? 

Response: Pat Myhill (Director of Operations). 

7.  What is the investigative training budget for the next calendar year? 

Response: There is no specific training budget for investigative training. 

Conclusion 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the 
date of receipt of the response via email to foi@ukad.org.uk. Please remember to quote 
the reference number above in any further communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner 
can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
UK Anti-Doping 
 




